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Non-Uniform Day 25™ October

October 17, 2024
Dear Parents/Carers

As a school we are very keen to support worthwhile charities wherever we can. As
part of our on-going commitment to foster a community spirit we will be asking for
donations, this half term, towards breast cancer awareness. Cancer is a dreadful
disease that impacts on so many of our loved ones and Cancer Research carry out
so much wonderful work, to help those living with cancer and the people surrounding
and supporting them.

Friday 25" October will be a non - uniform day. For a small contribution (we suggest
£1) students can wear non — uniform. Students can of course wear whatever colour
they choose but we would like as many students as possible to wear something pink
to show their support. Donations will be collected at Tutor time.

Polite reminder that clothing must be appropriate wear for school.

Please note the following clothing is unsuitable for school and as such should not be
worn on a non-uniform day at any time.

* No skimpy clothing such as crop tops/boob tubes

* No mini skirts

* No hot pants or shorts

* No offensive slogans or logos.
We would much rather see our students wrapped up warm in appropriate clothing for
the time of year so please encourage sensible dress.

In addition to the non-uniform day, our College Council have organised a bake sale
with cakes starting at 50p. The sale will take place in the quad at break and lunch until
all stocks are sold out. If you would like to support us by either making or donating a
cake, or have some change you can spare, any donation however big or small will
be greatly appreciated.

For cake donations, students can take them to the Meden College building first thing.
Please put names on any containers you may want returning so we can ensure these
get back to you.

We are always overwhelmed by the support of our Meden Community and cannot
thank you enough for your donations. We look forward to finishing this half term on a
positive notel

Kind regards

Mrs. K Kinney
Associate School Leader
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